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James Scantlebury

From: Sanaa Osmani < >
Sent: 22 August 2024 13:43
To: Local Plan
Cc: Ellie Kuper Thomas; Suzanne.Lansley
Subject: LB Redbridge consultation response to Newham Regulation 19 Local Plan 

consultation
Attachments: 20242208 LB Redbridge  Reg 19 Newham Local Plan response.pdf

Dear Ellie and Newham Local Plan Team, 
 
Thank you very much for inviting the London Borough of Redbridge to comment on the London Borough 
of Newham’s Regulation 19 Stage Local Plan consultation. 
 
Please kindly find our response attached. We look forward to continue working with you on joint strategic 
and cross-boundary DtC matters. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sanaa Osmani     
Senior Planning Policy Officer 
Planning Policy 
Regeneration and Culture Directorate 
London Borough of Redbridge 

  
Tel:  
  
Email:  
 
Web: www.redbridge.gov.uk 

Twitter: @RedbridgeLive 

Facebook: @RedbridgeCouncilOfficial 

Instagram: @redbridgecouncil  

TikTok: @redbridgecouncil 
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LONDON BOROUGH OF REDBRIDGE DISCLAIMER 

This email contains proprietary confidential information some or all of which may be legally privileged and/or subject to the 
provisions of privacy legislation. It is intended solely for the addressee. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail; you must not use, 
disclose, copy, print or disseminate the information contained within this e-mail. 
 
Please notify the author immediately by replying to this email. Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual 
sender, except where the sender specifically states these to be the views of the London Borough of Redbridge. 
 
This email has been scanned for all viruses and all reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure that no viruses are 
present.  
 
The London Borough of Redbridge cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or 
attachments.  






